KENDRIYA VIDYALAYA RBNM SALBONI
Dear Parents,
[bookmark: _GoBack]This is a crucial time for our nation- Lock Down in enforced as safety measure to counter global pandemic of COVID-19. As responsible educators & mentors, our teachers have risen to the occasion in this difficult time and are connecting with students through digital platforms to compensate for the loss of quality instruction time. 
These individual efforts of the teachers are indeed commendable and deserve recognition. We all understand it very well that there is no real substitute to learning in a physical classroom however, in such challenging times, all teachers in the system need to be encouraged to engage their students in learning through digital modes. We have prepared time table for online teaching by teachers for effective teaching during this Lockdown period.
You are requested to ensure safe and secure use of Mobile/Laptop by students for making this  mission really effective. You are requested to keep close monitoring on your ward since there are many potential distractions while using Mobile/ Laptop. 
 Free e-resources already available on various platforms like NROER, DIKSHA, SWAYM PRABHA, NPTEL , e-Pathshaala, NCERT and NIOS portals, Khan Academy, etc.  Kindly ensure optimum utilization of these resources as directed by teachers.
“Coming Together is Beginning, Keeping together is strength and working together is success.”
Let’s join together as family for the bright future of our students.
With warm regards,

PRINCIPAL

 
